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13.09.2019 

Dear MG  – Driver, 

 

After the party "2013 – 2018: 5 years of MGs in the Dolomites" I am ready to invite you for the 

2019 event. 

 

It will be held from 08
th
 to 12

th
 May 2019. This time only 20 teams can participate. In the 

moment in which we reach that number of teams, we will close the registration and afterwards 

there will be no change to join in! This is an international invitation for all MG drivers! 

I was lucky enough to find a very nice Castel hotel, that some of you know from a past 

event, for our stay and I am sure to have planed and prepared a very nice program for the whole 

event.  

Please, find in the regulation/rule and registration sheets all details that you will need for 

booking and stay. If you have any question, please feel free to ask me. 

 

 It would be very nice to welcome you on the event and to drive with YOU over the moun-

tain roads of my home country South Tyrol and the passes of the Dolomites. 

 

Best MGreetings from the Dolomites 

 
 

 
        Christian Bianco 
(president & event manager)  
 

� patronage:  
 
 
 
 
 

        film production & film academy 


